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Our ref: KC/ETu 
January 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 

Y7 Parent / Carer Tour – Thursday 10th March 
 
We are pleased to invite you to our Year 7 Parent/Carer tour on Thursday 10th March. 
 
We are excited to be opening our doors once again to welcome our Year 7 students and a parent/carer to 
explore our school.  Your child will have 30 minutes to show you around the building, setting you a number of 
fun, subject based challenges whilst exploring our rich learning environment.   
 
To allow this event to be in person we have made the following arrangements: 

• We would ask that all visitors attend the time slot they have booked, and leave the building at the end of 
the time slot (there will be a 5min warning bell), so that we can ensure a safe entry and exit for our 
visitors.  

• Please be aware that if you do not attend the slot originally booked, we will be unable to accommodate 
you in a different time slot.  

• We request that each student is accompanied by one parent/carer only. Each person attending will 
need a ticket (please see below). 

• We ask that if you are able to wear a mask that you do so.  
• All visitors are required to sanitise or wash their hands on entry and at key points during their visit. 
• All visitors aged 12 and over are encouraged to take an LFD test prior to attending. 
• Please do not attend the tour if you have symptoms associated with COVID-19. 

To allow us to limit the number of people in the building, we have used an online booking system.  Tickets can 
be ordered from Wednesday 2nd February at 9am following the link through our website. 
 
We have set the following time slots: 
Session 1 4.00pm to 4.30pm  
Session 2 4.30pm to 5.00pm  
Please do not arrive more than 15 minutes before your allotted slot. You may also be required to wait outside, so 
please dress appropriately. 
 
There will be no parking available on site in the afternoon . However, we will ensure that the disabled bays 
are kept free for those with mobility issues. Please allow yourself plenty of time to park on arrival, and please be 
considerate to residents in the surrounding streets.  
 
We look forward to seeing you. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Ms. K. Connett 
KS2-3 Transition Lead  


